
        

 

November 30, 2016 

 

 

Dear: Mr. Jui-Yin JAO 

  President  

  Chinese Tapei Fencing Association  

 

 

 

 

Subject: Invitation to compete in the 1st Asian Youth U14 and U11 Grand Prix Final  

 

 

We are pleased to invite fencers from your federation to participate in our 1st Asian Youth U14 

and U11 Grand Prix Final in Shanghai (China) on April 15-17 2017. 

 

It is our hope to receive entries from as many nations as possible within the Asian and Oceanic 

Fencing Zones. 

 

We aim to balance high quality fencing exposure with a championship style format and finals.  

This will offer the very best of Asia’s young fencers a chance to experience the pressure of a 

major championship event and help them to prepare for significant competition in the future. 

In order to help us with the planning and preparation of an event of this magnitude we are asking 

federations for an expression of interest.  

 

We are very happy to receive communication from the federation or from an assigned 

representation of the federation (Regional body, Club or Individual) no later than 15th of 

December. This is not a firm commitment on the part of your federation, but it does allow us to 

proceed with our planning more effectively if we know which nations are not interested in 

participating in this year’s event. 

 

Please fill in the attachment and return it to asianyouthgrandprix@gmail.com by 15th of 

December 2016 

 

We will endeavor to include as many countries as possible in the event, but priority for team 

event will be based on the following criteria: 

 

 Full Teams @ 6 weapons 

 Full Teams @ Weapon Type  

 First Expression of interest received 
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If you have any further questions please feel free to communicate with either myself or the Event 

Manager and Dulwich Fencing Secretary, Shang Jing: asianyouthgrandprix@gmail.com , or +86 

138 17871619. 

 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Paul Glasson 

President 

Dulwich Fencing Committee 
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